Fo. 1 W. Franklin Street.

Baltimore, Nov. 11lth, 1902.
cusi7/98. 99

Dear Packard:-

You have never read a paper at our Historical Club at the St., Johns

Hopkins Hospital. Could you not give us something this winter? . We meet

on the second Monday in each month. Please do.

Sincerely yours,

W™ Osler

No. 1 W. Franklin Street.

Baltimore; Ngv. 1lth, 1908.
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